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3 July 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thank you to all of the families who shared your virtual sports day photographs with us; we are 

looking forward to putting these on our website.  

 

As you may know from government announcements we will not be opening our school during the 

summer holidays. As stated: 

The Secretary of State for Education has confirmed that we are not asking schools to open over the 

summer holidays, and there is no expectation that schools should open for vulnerable children and 

children of critical workers over this period. Teachers, support staff and school leaders deserve a 

break, to recharge and rest.  

 

On Friday 10th July, your child’s end of year report will be sent to you via Parentmail; thank you for 

sending in your child’s self-review form to the class email addresses. If you have not yet returned 

your child’s self-review, please do so as soon as possible.   

 

Yesterday, the Secretary of State for Education, Gavin Williamson, announced plans for all children 

to return to full-time education at the start of the autumn term. 

We are in the process of planning the return for all of our children in September following the 

guidance which sets out a range of measures to protect children and staff. We will share more 

details, including who your child’s teacher will be, before the end of term. 

I hope you have a restful weekend. Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Prestidge 

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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